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January 5, 2023
Dear WHPA Members,

It is with very heavy hearts the WHPA Board of Directors must announce the cancellation
of our 40th Annual Homeschooling Conference and Resource Fair.

Unfortunately, no amount of planning could have prepared us for a health crisis and
sudden life changes for members of our all-volunteer conference planning committee,
nor did we anticipate the drastic and unprecedented lack of volunteers, who are needed
to effectively put on such a large event.

If you have booked a room at the Holiday Inn - Stevens Point Conference Center, you will
need to contact them and cancel your reservation.

We will be meeting in the coming weeks to determine how we can utilize the momentum
we have gained over the past few months.

We are also excited about completing our website redesign for launch in mid-2023.

Most importantly, WHPA’s Board will continue our core mission of protecting our
reasonable homeschooling law, protecting the right and freedom of parents to provide an
education to their own children according to their principles and beliefs, and providing
accurate information about homeschooling in Wisconsin.

Again, we are sorry to have to share this disappointing news. The WHPA Board is
committed to excellent stewardship of our members’ trust and finances, and this
cancellation is the best fulfillment of that trust.

Sincerely,
WHPA Board of Directors
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